After-school care for children from unsettled families

The Neve Menachem section of Karnei Shomron is located on its own hill to the east of the main Karnei Shomron neighborhood. Established in 1993, Neve Menachem is home to 250 young families with small children. Approximately 100 of these families are immigrants from the former Soviet Union.

 The Social Services Department of Karnei Shomron is currently involved in treating 35% of these families in areas such as family counseling, parental guidance, drug and alcohol treatment, among others. Young children in these kinds of situations need a stable environment to return to after a day at kindergarten or school.

The Karnei Shomron Municipality has opened an after-school center in the Neve Menachem neighborhood to provide children from these troubled families with a secure and stable environment during the afternoon hours when their parents are either at work or in counseling.

The center currently serves 15 children from Neve Menachem and the neighboring section of Alonei Shiloh. The children receive a hot lunch, a small dinner, help with schoolwork, and extracurricular activities. 

Operating the center, including utilities, qualified tutors and caregivers, food and equipment, costs approximately $30,000 a year.  The project has not received any government funding due to across the board cuts in social services funding for several years in a row. 

Here is how you can help: 

Contribute to the operating costs for one year of the center 
$30,000


Send a child to the center for one month 


$150

